
Schools are required to tell students and parents the disciplinary charges the student

is accused of in writing.

Students have the right to remain silent when being questioned by school officials.

When being questioned, students have the right to have their parents and a lawyer
present.

Schools are required to hold a hearing before a student can be suspended for more

than 10 days. 

A student has a right to an attorney at the disciplinary hearing.

Parents do not have to sign waivers that admit guilt and accept punishment.

STUDENTS HAVE RIGHTS IN SCHOOL DISCIPLINE

GLSP is a law firm that provides free legal help for people who cannot afford to hire a lawyer. Our mission is to provide civil legal services for people with low incomes,

creating equal access to justice and opportunities out of poverty. We offer legal representation, advice and counsel, and community education. Our practice areas include

consumer law, education law, farm workers rights, family law, housing law, and public benefits.

CLIENT INTAKE 1-833-GLSPLAW 
MAIN LINE: 1-800-498-9469 OR
404-206-5175 GLSP PROVIDES FREE INTERPRETATION


